
“NATURE’S BEST HOPE” 
A NEW APPROACH TO 
CONSERVATION THAT 
STARTS IN YOUR YARD 

The Exeter Area Garden Club joins with the 
Exeter Public Library, and the Cary 
Institute of Ecosystem Studies in presenting 
Doug Tallamy’s video based on his N.Y. 
Times best selling book. 

Doug is currently a professor in the Department of 
Entomology and Wildlife Ecology at the University of Delaware and the 
founder of the “Home Grown National Park”. 

Join members of the garden club on: 
SATURDAY, February 15th 

AT 10:00AM 
IN THE MEETING ROOM 

We will watch the video which tells how each of us can make small 
changes in our own backyard which will benefit the wildlife that lives 
amongst us while also bettering the environment of our town and 
beyond. 

The garden club members will also share information about their 2025 
Mini Grant Program. 
 

 


